
VISIT TO WILD KEN HILL – FRIDAY 8TH SEPTEMBER 2023 

The outing to Wild Ken Hill was a great success, with 24 members and guests – one 
tour at 10 am, and the other at 2 pm - spending a riveting two hours being driven 
around the site, complete with very 
interesting commentaries from our 
driver.  He was friendly and informative, 
answering any questions, and giving us 
masses of information from weeds 
through environmentally friendly and 
profitable farming methods, to re-
wilding, the impact of beavers on site 
(now a protected species in Britain), the 
many bird species, and much more, 
including a very interested group of 
Tamworth pigs, two of which are pictured here nosing around our trailer…. We were 
lucky with the weather, which was dry, with some mist, a light breeze, and some 

sunshine later.    

 

Left: Members in the Beaver Meadow 

 

 

 

 

Right: a view from the trailer 

 

 

 

Photos: Editor 

After the morning trip, it was suggested that we may do a repeat trip at a different 
time of year, maybe next May, when there will be many more birds about – apart from 

anything else!  

If you would be interested, and would like to register your interest now, please let me 
know… 

*** 



 


